
 

 
 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) Needs Your Input 

KY 1286 Friendship Road Widening Project  
Item #1-153.00 

Public Information Meeting  

Monday, July 29, 2019, 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

Lone Oak Elementary School 

301 Cumberland Avenue in Paducah, KY 42001 
 

The proposed project would to improve KY 1286 (Friendship Road) from US 45 (Lone Oak Road) to US 60 on 

the west side of Paducah. Proposed improvements widen lanes and shoulders, improving several sharp curves. 

The purpose of the project is to improve safety and traffic operations.  KYTC is considering a range of 

alternatives including No Build. Design efforts and environmental studies are underway, to be completed later 

this year. These will help KYTC define the costs and impacts associated with the proposed project.  

 

The purpose of this meeting is to get input from the public on the proposed project, to assist in this decision-

making process. KYTC is seeking your input on alternative preferences and to gain an understanding of 

important community and environment resources. Handouts containing information about this project, comment 

sheets, and displays will be available at the meeting.  The meeting will be conducted in an open format with no 

formal presentation. Representatives from the KYTC and their consultants will be available to answer 

questions.  Written and oral comments will be accepted during the meeting. Written comments will be accepted, 

and information made available, up to 15 days after the meeting at the District One Office address listed below. 

 

Written and oral comments from this meeting will become a part of the official record for the project. Once 

compiled, the meeting record will be made available for review and copying only after an Open Records 

Request has been received and approved. All Open 

Records Requests must be submitted to the Office of Legal 

Services, Transportation Cabinet Office Building, 200 

Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky 40622. 

 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act 

(ADA), if anyone has a disability and requires assistance, 

please notify Chris Kuntz no later than Wednesday, July 

24, 2019. Please call or mail your request to the address 

listed below. Please address any questions regarding this 

meeting or project to: 

 

Chris Kuntz, P.E. 

KYTC District 1 

5501 Kentucky Dam Road 

Paducah, KY 42003 

Phone (270) 898-2431 

Email Chris.Kuntz@ky.gov  

mailto:Chris.Kuntz@ky.gov

